
    No         :   LTR-1000-205466 
 
    Da          te: 2018/08/05 

 
    Enc          l: No 

 

To: Mr.E.A Salkov  

       Director General of Rusatomservice  

 

Sub: Overhul the deasel-genarator of safety trains of BNPP in the 2019-PPM  

 

Dear Sir, 

Since Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant (BNPP) has decided that a diesel generator of safety 

trains of BNPP be majorly overhauled (TO3) in the 2019-PPM by the manufacturer, and also  

considering the fact that the manufacturer representative has made visit to the BNPP site and 

safety trains, it is necessary that the manufacturer provides response to the following matters:  

1- The exact schedule and list of the details of execution of diesels generator overhaul in 

the specified time period (two weeks). 

2- Necessary workshop facilities for performing this overhaul such as:  

 Workshop environment necessary for overhaul; 

 Necessary hoisting equipment; 

 Complete list of necessary special tools.      

3- The number of necessary personnel for overhaul of generator in the determined period 

and also necessary expertise, documentations and experience of these personnel. 

4- Announcing the workshop environment conditions for this overhaul such as 

temperature, necessary light, permissible humidity rate of the environment for this 

overhaul, etc.  

5- List of the spare parts necessary for the overhaul of diesel generator. 

6- Other issues at the discretion of the Contractor.       

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

  for                  

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


